
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/15/2017 9:54:10 AM
Subject: Re: Letter Request

​Thanks


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 9:49 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Letter Request 
 
I already did.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 9:49 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: Letter Request
 
​Will you please send this to these folks?

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 3:01 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Letter Request 
 
Please find attach a draft to send to this family for their family reunion.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: rgqross@aol.com [mailto:rgqross@aol.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 1:57 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Letter Request
Hi Ms. McNicoll,
 
Thanks for the follow-up.
 
My uncle retired from the army after 30 years of dedicated service. He was last stationed in South Carolina.
 
Our family reunion participants are descendants of Thomas and Gladys Ross.
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Please mail the letter to Rae Ross Howard at 1138 Oak Valley Drive, Pontiac, MI 48341.
 
I really appreciate your support.
 
Thank you.
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 6, 2017, at 10:09 AM, Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Good Morning,
 
I am helping the Lieutenant Governor put together a letter for your family reunion. I wanted to ask a few 
follow up questions so that we can finish putting it together.
 
I am assuming you would like us to specifically mention your Uncle, would you happen to know what 
branch of the military he was in?
 
Also do you have an address we can send a hard copy to, our letterhead looks much nicer in hard copy 
then electronic.
 
Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: rgqross@aol.com [mailto:rgqross@aol.com] 
 
Sent: Saturday, June 24, 2017 4:40 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Letter Request
Hello Lieutenant Governor Bryant,
 
My family is hosting our family reunion in Myrtle Beach on September 1 - 3, 2017. Will you send a letter of welcome to 
the Ross Family Reunion for the occasion. My uncle, Samuel Ross, is a military veteran and resident of Columbia, South 
Carolina.
 
While in Myrtle Beach, we will play golf, enjoy the amusement park, spend time on the beach and each seafood at local 
eateries.
 
Please contact me with any questions at rgqross@aol.com or 586-612-8695.
 
Thanks in advance for your support.
 
Regards,
Rae Ross Howard
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